Tudor Court Newsletter



Friday 28th February 2025

Issue Number 008

Inspire - Challenge - Succeed

School Contact Details

Enquires: 01375 480662

Website:

www.tudorcourtprimary.com

Email: office@tudorcourtprimary.com

Twitter: @TudorCourt_

Message from the Head Teacher

Dear Parents, Pupils and Staff,

Welcome back to the second half of the spring term.

Our Year 5 pupils have been extremely busy over the past couple of weeks. Before the half-term break, they took part in engaging Roots to Food Workshops, learning valuable skills in cooking and nutrition. This week, they had the wonderful opportunity to visit Kensington Palace, where they explored its rich history and royal heritage. We hope they had a fantastic time!

Children in Year 4 will soon be auditioning for roles in their upcoming Easter performances. Each class will have its own performance, and we look forward to seeing their hard work and talent shine on stage.

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March A reminder that next Thursday is World Book Day! This year, children will be wearing T-shirts they have decorated in school with quotes or pictures from a chosen book. This exciting activity has been shared with parents previously. To ensure its success, please make sure your child brings in a light-coloured T-shirt by Monday at the latest. We look forward to seeing their creative designs!

Children in Year 2 and above will attend an assembly with author Nicholas Kasperis on Wednesday 5th March. He will then visit the classes throughout the day to talk about writing and books, answering questions from the children. As in previous years, teachers will share a book with a class from a different year group during our Teacher Reading Swap time on World Book Day.

Spring Term Parent Consultations

Our Spring term parent consultations will be taking place on Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th March. The booking system will remain open until Sunday 9th March and it would be great to see lots, if not all, our parents attend.

Many of our pupils have been working incredibly hard in preparation for the Thurrock Poetry Competition, which will be taking place over the next couple of weeks. In addition, we will be competing in the Thurrock Rotary Club Mathletics competition next week. We wish all our pupils the very best of luck as they represent Tudor Court in these exciting events!

Thank you as always for your continued support.

I hope you have a great weekend

Phil Kyriacou

Head Teacher







Congratulations & Thank You....



Attendance Trophy Awards

Well done to all of the classes who have won the Attendance Trophy!! Keep up the good work!

Week Beginning 3rd February:

Year	Class	Teacher	%	Wins
R	3	Mrs Evans & Mrs Tighe	97.4	5th
ı	7	Mrs Waller	91.5	7th
2	П	Mrs Payne	97.4	8th
3	14	Mrs Amin	100	9th
4	17	Miss Goldsmith / Mrs Burgess	100	9th
5	18 19	Mrs Pitchfork & Mrs Long	99.1	2nd 9th
6	23	Mrs Freese	98.3	4th

Week Beginning 10th February:

Year	Class	Teacher	%	Wins
R	3	Mrs Evans	90.7	6th
ı	7	Mrs Waller	97.9	8th
2	11	Mrs Payne	97.1	9th
3	14	Mrs Amin	96.6	9th
4	17	Miss Goldsmith / Mrs Burgess	98.7	6th
5	18 21	Mrs Pitchfork Ms Comley	99.3	4th 3rd
6	24	Miss Kirby & Mrs Burgess	96.3	llth





Royal British Legion

Before the half term break, Joyce from the Royal British Legion attended our Year 6 Assembly to present us with the Shield for most money raised throughout the Poppy campaign for the Royal British Legion.

Thanks to your kind generosity, we raised an amazing £948 and this money helps support the Armed Forces community in many ways, including: Providing financial advice to veterans and helping veterans find housing and jobs.



Fundraiser for GOSH

On the last day of term Mrs Wright organised a staff coffee and cake morning to raise money for Great Ormond Street Hospital. After a very enjoyable morning, we raised an amazing £100 for the hospital for sick children.





News & Information....



Pancake Day in Tudor Treasures

On Tuesday 4th April, the children who attend our Tudor Treasures after school club during the 3.00-5.00pm or 3.00-6.00pm session will be having a Pancake competition, with a prize for the best Pancake!!

If your child would like to attend, please book their place via the booking section in the Weduc app. We will post a photo of the child and winning pancake in our next newsletter!



The School Day

We wanted to clarify details of the start of the school day. Please see times listed below:

Classroom doors open 8.40am

Children registered and ready to learn 08.50am

If you arrive at the school gate after 08.50am, you will be asked to go to the office and sign your child in on our Inventry System. They will then also receive a late mark.



Lost Property

In an aim to improve the appearance of our school reception area, we have moved our lost property bin to the Early Years Reception (Yellow Building).

Lost Property has moved!

World Book Day

World Book Day is Thursday 6th March!!

If you have not done so already, the last day for children to bring their t-shirt in for decorating is Monday 3rd March. The children will be spending time during next week decorating their t-shirts and will wear them in school on Friday.

Channels of Communication

If you would like to discuss any issues or concerns in regards to your child, please can we ask you to use the following chain of communication:

Class Teacher If not resolved Year Lead If not resolved Year Lead will refer to a member of our Leadership Team



Tudor Treasures

Breakfast & After School Club

Breakfast

Monday to Friday
7.30am - 8.40am

After School

Monday to Friday
3.00pm - 6.00pm

Children can enjoy a fun filled environment with fully trained staff.

To receive an information pack that includes:

- Our terms and conditions
- Session options
- Pricing
- · Information on how to book your place

please email: tudortreasures@tudorcourtprimary.com



What Parents & Educators Need to Know about

WHAT ARE THE RISKS? Marvel Rivals launched in December 2024 and amassed a player count of nearly 150,000 in mere weeks. This player versus player (PvP) shooter packs in a host of recognisable comic-book characters, pitting two teams of six against each other. Despite the game's cartoonish nature, there are several potential risks for parents and educators to be aware of.



IN-GAME CHAT

IN-GAME PURCHASES

CONTACT WITH **STRANGERS**

VIOLENT CONTENT

INAPPROPRIATE CONTENT



FAMILIAR CHARACTERS

Advice for Parents & Educators

FOLLOW ESRB RATINGS



FAMILIARISE YOURSELF

MONITOR OR TURN OFF CHAT

Meet Our Expert





National College





f /www.thenationalcollege



